
Greetings, Systems Coaching Training Participants!  
 
Thank you so much for registering to attend the Wisconsin RtI Center’s “Systems Coaching in an RtI Framework” 
cohort at CESA 11 in Turtle Lake. 
  
Each session will begin at 8:30 am and will end by 3:00 pm. Registration and continental breakfast will be 
available at 8:00 am.  
 
Attached to this email is an article from the New Yorker magazine entitled “Personal Best: Top athletes and 
singers have coaches. Should you?” Please read this article prior to our first session in January. Reflect on and be 
ready to share your responses to these questions:  
 

 What “big ideas” did you take away from this article?  

 How does the author’s experience with coaching reflect what you would like to have happen in your  

 school/district?  

 What do you agree with/disagree with in this article?  
 

I look forward to meeting you and working with you in the months ahead.  
 
Regards,  
Heidi Laabs  
Coaching Coordinator  
Wisconsin RtI Center 


